Wakeley, Renata

From:

Recorder < Recorder@ci.aurora.or.us>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 11, 2020 10:39 AM

To:

mayor; Tom Heitmanek; Tara Weidman; Mercedes Rhoden Feely; Brian Asher; John

Berard

Cc:

Wakeley, Renata; Joseph Schaefer

Subject:

Historic Districts

Councilors,

At the Planning Commission hearing on the proposed legislative amendment, testimony was provided that dispensaries are not allowed in any other historic district in Oregon. I've spoken with officials from Stayton, McMinnville and Oregon City; none of them have those bans in place. McMinnville has other regulations that essentially serve as an outright prohibition. But apparently, there is a dispensary two blocks from the McLoughlin House in Oregon City, which is just about the most historic building in the entire state.

I've put this out to my list serve to see if I get a response from any other cities.

W. Scott Jorgensen, Executive MPA
City Recorder
City of Aurora
21420 Main Street NE
Aurora, OR 97002
503-678-1283
Fax 503-678-2758

PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE

This email is a public record of the City of Aurora, Oregon and is subject to public disclosure unless exempt from disclosure under Oregon Public Records Law. This email is subject to the State Retention Schedule.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This e-mail message contains confidential information belonging to the sender or receiver. The information in this message is intended for the addressee's use only. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that you are prohibited from reading, using, disclosing, copying, or distributing this information in any way; further, you are prohibited from taking any action based upon the contents of this e-mail. If you have received this e-mail by mistake, please delete it immediately. For further questions call our office at 503-678-1283 ext. 2.

